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September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Open Evening – Thursday 5th October 2023 
 
As the Headteacher of Fairfield High School for Girls, I would like to extend a warm invitation to you and 
your child to join us at our forthcoming Open Evening on Thursday 5th October from 6.00pm-8.00pm. 
 
Should you be considering Fairfield as one of your preferences for September 2024, I encourage you to 
attend our Open Evening in order to find out as much as possible about us before you make your final 
decision.  If you are planning to attend, we ask that you do not arrive at the school any earlier than 5.50pm. 
 
Please also note that, as we are in a residential area, you will not be able to park in Fairfield Moravian 
Square, on Fairfield Avenue, on Broadway and neighbouring streets or within the school grounds on this 
particular evening.  Therefore, we ask that you park outside of the immediate area and access the school 
on foot.  If you are a blue badge holder, please contact the school directly to make alternative 
arrangements. 
 
We would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused by the school’s limited parking 
arrangements and we appreciate your understanding of the difficulties that this lack of provision inevitably 
causes.  Our neighbours respectfully request that you please make other transport and parking 
arrangements in order to minimise traffic congestion in the area on the night.  We are however, in 
discussion with some local communities in order to source some parking in the surrounding area.  Please 
keep your eye on our website where we will update this information before the Open Evening. 
 
In addition to the above, if you are unable to attend the Open Evening, we are pleased to offer a tour/meet 
and greet at school on Monday 2nd October, Tuesday 3rd October and Wednesday 4th October between 
9am-10.15am.  Places are limited to 3 per family and are bookable via a link on our school website, 
www.fairfieldhighschool.co.uk.  Come and see a typical day of learning; it is a very special place to learn and 
work.  Once again, the class of 2023 achieved amazing examination results, placing us as one of the highest 
achieving schools for pupil outcomes both in the North West and nationally. 
 
We really look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Bateman 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.fairfieldhighschool.co.uk/

